

lintongrantaplaygroup

Pre-school and toddler group Linton, Cambridgeshire



Memory Jogger



For week commencing: Monday 4th June 2018

Please remember to check your child's communication drawers, which are in the room, each time they attend Linton Granta Playgroup. Many thanks.

PANTS – Making sparkley pants

REMINDER

Stay and Play – Please remember you are welcome to stay and play with the children at any time. It would be lovely to see you and the children would love your company.

Pre-Schoolers Registration: Memory tray game.

AFTER HALF TERM WE WILL BE DOING PE WITH THE PRE SCHOOL CHILDREN PLEASE SUPPLY A NAMED CHANGE OF CLOTHES.

Telling Tree- Please complete leaves so that we can share what your children have done.

End of year party- This will be on Friday 20th July to avoid clashing with events at the local schools. We have booked an entertainer, Calamity Clown, more details to follow.

New display in the waiting area- Please take the time to look at our new display, there are some forms for you to share your comments and suggestions as well as some other useful information.

FEEDBACK, we encourage all parents/carers to give feedback, whether it is positive or negative, we welcome suggestions and as a reflective setting we aim to continually improve where we can. So please let us know what we can do help you and your children thrive and learn whilst with us.



Linton Granta Playgroup, Linton Village College, Cambridge Road, Linton, Cambridge, CB21 4JB www.lintongrantaplaygroup.org.uk Email: info@lintongrantaplaygroup.org.uk

Email: info@lintongrantaplaygroup.org.uk Tel: 07806744864 (During term time only) Registered Charity Number 1029292





lintongrantaplaygroup

Pre-school and toddler group Linton, Cambridgeshire

End of year trip: This year's trip will again be at Spotted Giraffe, it will be on 10th July. We will be meeting at Spotted Giraffe at 10am and children to be collected at 2.30pm with all children welcome. The trip will be funded by the money that LGPG staff has raised. We are giving you advance notice so you are able to make arrangements for your child/children.

Entrance to Playgroup: From Monday 30th April until 22nd June can you please use the back gate to access Playgroup at drop off and pick up, this is due to LVC exams. WEDNESDAY 6TH JUNE PLEASE BE EXTRA QUIET WHEN PASSING PAST THE MUSIC BLOCK AS THERE WILL BE MUSIC LISTENING EXAMS ON IN THE AFTERNOON.

Booking forms for September 2018,

These have been sent out, if you require a hard copy please ask.

NUT FREE - Please can we remind you to not put anything containing nuts in your child's lunch box, a nut allergy can be fatal Thank you



